MUNCY BOROUGH COUNCIL
MINUTES
September  03, 2019


The meeting of the Muncy Borough Council was called to order in the Borough Council Chambers at 7:00 P.M. by President Ed Feigles.  Followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Council Members present: Ed Feigles, Linda Stein, Scott Delany, Rick Umpstead, Elaine McAleer, Richard Baker, and Dana Bertin.  Absent were: Mayor Jon Ort.

Staff Present: Police Chief - J. Dorman, Borough Manger – Dennis Holt,  Fire Chief Michaels, and Solicitor – Chris Kenyon.
	 
Minutes:  The minutes of August 06, 2019 were approved on a motion by Mrs. McAleer, and seconded by Ms. Stein, and carried.   
	     
Treasurer’s Report: The Treasurer reviewed the financial reports with Council.  On a motion by Mr. Bertin, seconded by Mr. Delany, and carried, the Treasures Report and Check list was approved as presented.   

Old Business:  On a motion by Mr. Umpstead, seconded by Ms. Stein, and carried Council authorized the Solicitor to advertise the Burning and Demolition Ordinances.

New Business:   MMO – Mr. Holt reviewed the Minimum Municipal Obligation with Council.  Mrs. McAleer observed that the wages looked low for both.  Mr. Holt will confirm the figures.    On a motion by Mrs. McAleer, seconded by Ms. Stein, and carried, Council approved the Police MMO pending confirmation of the wage figure.    On a motion by Mrs. McAleer, seconded by Ms. Stein, and carried, Council approved the Non-Uniformed MMO pending confirmation of the wage figure.

Borough Reports   

Borough Manager –  reported that the concrete construction in Green Street Park is finished.    

 Police Department – Chief Dorman reviewed the August report with Council. 
 Chief Michaels reviewed the August report with Council.

Public Works- Mr. Umpstead reviewed the August report with Council.  Mr. Umpstead stressed the need for a wood chipper and wanted to confirm that we will submit an application for a grant.
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Green Street Park -  Mr. Umpstead noted that the “No Dogs Allowed” signs were removed from Green Street Park to allow for construction, and wanted to know if they should be put back up.  It was the consensus of Council to allow dogs in the park.

Shade Tree Commission – Mr. Holt was instructed to send a letter to remove a stump.

The Council President announced that there would be an executive session after the Council meeting regarding personnel, and that Council will not reconvene.

With no further business to discuss, meeting adjourned at 7:36  PM.  


Respectfully submitted,  
Dennis Holt 
Council Secretary  


